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August 4, 2014
Dear Bowman Field Neighbor:

We want to update you on our upcoming work to comply with the FAA’s
airspace requirements for Bowman Field.

The LRAA has now received an FAA grant for the Environmental Assessment
(EA) part of the Bowman Field Airport Area Safety Program and has issued a
Notice to Proceed to Hanson. We anticipate that this Environmental
Assessment phase of the program will take about 10-12 months.

One of the first elements of the FAA’s Environmental Assessment is field
work and data collection. This work will begin Wednesday, August 6, and is
expected to be completed in 45 days.

As part of the documentation and assessment process, arborists, landscape
designers and others will be conducting field work in the residential and
recreational areas in the vicinity of Bowman Field. Fieldwork will include
visual inspection and photography.

Most if not all the necessary data can be obtained from streets and sidewalks,
but as we’ve noted in the past, all project staff working in the neighborhoods
will have identification badges and if for some reason we need access to
private property, we will seek permission in advance of our visit.

Again, thank you for your patience and, as always, please feel free to call me
at (602) 451-0772 or email at BowmanSafety@Hanson-inc.com if you have
questions about the program.

Also you may want to visit the LRAA website at www.flylouisville.com to
check on the progress of the program and always feel free to call Trish Burke
with the LRAA at (502) 363-8506.

Sincerely,
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Melissa A. Jenkins, PE




